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August 2018
Dear Parent,

Pre-Season Hockey & Rugby Training 2018

I hope that you are enjoying an active summer holiday. The Games department is already making plans for the new academic year and this means pre-season rugby and hockey training, for which I am delighted to confirm some dates and venues. The dates are:

Thursday 30th August


at Wyeside (Boys)

10am – 12noon



at Hereford Leisure Centre Astro (Girls)

Friday 31st August
 


at Wyeside (Boys)

10am – 12noon



at Hereford Leisure Centre Astro (Girls)

All boys and girls who will be in Years 5 and 6 in September will be welcome. Pupils should wear school games kit and bring a drink with them. While a gum shield would be desirable, pupils will be able to take part in training without one. Girls should also wear shin pads. 

Also, two dates for some diaries: 

We will be taking our best ten Year 6 rugby players to The Elms 7s Tournament on Saturday 8th September starting at 2pm.

We will be taking our best ten Year 5&6 hockey players to the Cheltenham College Hockey Festival on Sunday 9th September starting at 10am.

We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at training and to a successful rugby and hockey season. Should you have any questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact me via email s.turpin@herefordcs.com
Yours sincerely,
Stuart Turpin

Head of Games & PE
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